
NOTICE OF BOARD QUORUM OF THE CENTENNIAL WATER 
AND SANITATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Centennial Water and Sanitation District Board Members will be in 
attendance at the following event:

· Employee Appreciation Event on Thursday, October 31, 2024, at 7:00 
a.m. located at the Hendricks Office Building, 62 Plaza Dr, Highlands 
Ranch. 
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